OPISINA NG DEKANO OPISINA NG TAGAPAGPAGANAP NA DIREKTOR

KOLEHIYO NG INHENYERIYA PAMBANSANG SENTRO NG INHENYERIYA @
UNIBERSIDAD NG PILIPINAS

Diliman, Lungsod ng Quezon 1101

6 March 2020

Dr. FIDEL R. NEMENZO
Chancellor
University of the Philippines Diliman

Dean, College of Engineering

Dear Chancellor Nemenzo:
Greetings!

The College of Engineering would like formalize a partnership with_
“ It is seeking to partner with us in exposing

our students to industry standards and operations, and in the process, be an avenue for
eventual employment.

In connection with this, | would like to request your approval and subsequent signing of
the attached Memorandum of Understanding.

Thank you very much for your kind consideration.

Yours truly,

air, Committee on Institutional Linkages

DIRECTLINE  : (COE) 928-3144
U.P. TRUNKLINE : 981-8500 local (COE) 3101, 3102, 3103; local (NEC) 3001;3002, 3003
TeleFAX : (COE) 920-8860, (NEC 929-1710)
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CERTIFICATION

This is to certify that the Memorandum of Understanding between the University of the

Philippines Diliman, will not require
additional budget allotment.

This certification is submitted as an additional requirement for the confirmation of the
aforementioned agreement.

Dean, College of Engineering
March 6, 2020
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